
Presentation on  
Special Needs Trusts 

 

Tuesday, November 13, 2012 

6:30 - 8:00 pm 

 Hosted by Hopewell Center 

5325 Main Street 

Anderson, Indiana 46018 
 

Regardless of your age, or your child’s age or disability,  
planning for the future is important. 

 
This presentation will help families learn how they can provide  

for their child's personal needs after they are gone, without 
endangering eligibility for government programs; and will  

also provide information on how an individual  
with a disability can fund his or her own trust.  

 
Families, advocates, and/or professionals will have the  
opportunity to learn more about The Arc Master Trust  

and other information on future planning. 

We hope to see you there! 
 

For more information about The Arc of Indiana Master Trust  
please contact Melissa Justice at mjustice@arcind.org. 

  

Contact Jane Ruff or Connie Kurtz at Hopewell Center 
by phone at 765-642-0201 for event details. 

Planning for the Future 

107 North Pennsylvania Street, Suite 800 | Indianapolis, Indiana 426204 

Phone: 317-977-2375 or 800-382-9100 Fax: 317-977-2385 | thearc@arcind.org | www.thearctrust.org 
Get more	
  from	
  http://www.getforms.org	
  


